PRESS RELEASE
Visit the College of Medicine Booth at the Florida Medical Association Annual Meeting in Orlando
july 29, 2008

Tallahassee, FL -- This August 1st and 2nd, representatives from the College of Medicine will be participating in the
Florida Medical Association's Annual Meeting and Expo at the Rosen Shingle Creek Resort in Orlando. If you're
planning to attend, we invite you to stop by booth 100 and pick up one of our recent publications along with a
College of Medicine coffee mug. For more information on the FMA Meeting & Expo, visit
http://www.fmaonline.org/annualmtg08/.



